
We were very impressed with your model bird hides
created in DT. You explained the success criteria you
followed (including the need for the bird hide to be
accessible to all), how you worked in groups and how
you independently used tools including a hot glue gun,
saws, rulers and scissors to create some excellent
models. They are brilliant!

You explained all your learning about rivers, including
sharing your sketch maps of the River Thames and telling
us about your trip to the Thames Explorer in Chiswick.

Great assembly, Year 5!
Thank you for sharing all your learning this term with 

us in such a confident and professional assembly!

You told us all about your
writing trying to persuade
Macbeth to change his evil
plans, your debate about
whether it was right for the
Anglo-Saxons to invade
Britain and we even saw a
snippet of one of your ‘plays
in a day’ from a drama
workshop!

You shared some very wise advice with 
us all - some from your learning in PSHE 
week about how to keep safe and 
healthy and some following your 
learning about the book of Proverbs in 
the Bible, including this super letter to 
your future self.
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